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Cr Val Hall remembered by the Adelaide Hills community 
 
Adelaide Hills Councillor Val Hall has sadly lost her battle with cancer and passed away 
peacefully early Tuesday morning. 
 
Cr Hall was a long serving member of Council, including the former Gumeracha Council and 
continued her service on the first Adelaide Hills Council when it was formed in 1997. 
 
Mayor Bill Spragg says Cr Hall was a much loved member of her community, which she 
served tirelessly in a range of capacities. 
 
“Cr Hall had a real passion for community service and worked closely with elected members, 
Adelaide Hills Council staff, local groups and individuals to deliver the very best that she 
could for our residents”. 
 
“We extend our sympathies to Val’s family at this difficult time and know that her 
dedication, experience and humour will be missed by elected members, Adelaide Hills 
Council staff and the Adelaide Hills community,” said Mayor Spragg. 
 
Some of Cr Hall’s Committee and Advisory Group Memberships include: 

 Strategic Planning and Development Policy Committee 

 Adelaide Hills Business and Tourism Centre Advisory Group 

 Australia Day Awards Panel 

 Cemeteries Advisory Group 

 Hills Voice Reference Panel 

 Social Planning Advisory Group 

 Youth Advisory Committee. 
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